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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

John,
 
Regarding Lansing’s Open space Plan.
 

1. You  have correctly identified or referenced appropriate NYSDAM grants;
2. Analysis of “Agriculture” and scoring rubric is adequate for study;
3. In my opinion, the Plan could have elaborated more on contributions of agriculture to open

space and local economics. (These contributions are often overlooked or misunderstood by
public  officials, however Cost of Community Services analysis goes a long way.

 
Overall a well done plan.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Jeff Kehoe
Associate Environmental Analyst
Department of Agriculture and Markets | Division of Land and Water Resources
10B Airline Drive, Albany, NY 12235
(518) 457-4626 | jeffrey.kehoe@agriculture.ny.gov
http://www.agriculture.ny.gov
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